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This method aims to deliver savings by adopting a risk-based approach rather than being prescriptive, 

which ensures that TTM matches the work being undertaken. This also results in fewer cones and 

more appropriate measures to ensure the safety of workers and public. It is expected that all councils 

will transition to this approach over time. 

 

Further information about this new approach is available on our website at:  

https://www.nzta.govt.nz/roads-and-rail/new-zealand-guide-to-temporary-traffic-management/ 

 

Finally can you please advise what speed limit this section of the road will be once 

completed and when the speed limit will be increased? 

 

The permanent speed limit for SH58 was set at 80km/h in 2018 and this will continue to be the speed 

limit after the works are completed. NZTA has no plans to review the speed limit at this stage. 

 

In line with NZTA policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal 

information removed. 

 

If you would like to discuss this reply with NZTA, please contact us by email to 

official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peter Wiles 

National Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 

 




